
 

 

       June 12, 2018 

Dear Parents, 

It seems like just last month I was welcoming you and your family back to St. Ursula School and 

now we are leaving on summer break!  What a remarkable year it has been!  We have 

dedicated our gym to a wonderful St. Ursula figure, we welcomed many new families from St. 

Clement, St. Thomas Aquinas, John Paul Regional, and Baltimore County Public Schools.  Our 

Race for Education raised the largest amount ever!  We are bidding adieu to five long-term St. 

Ursula staff members. 

This year we also wish much success to the following staff members who are moving onto new 

adventures: 

  Mrs. Jen Sansosti, Finance Director 

  Mrs. Mary Rizzi-Ayd, Nurse 

  Ms. Krystal Lehman, prekindergarten teacher. 

 

As an end of year gift to the students, tomorrow is an out of uniform day! 

 

Thank you to all who contributed to the SAVERS event. We earned $411.45 from your generous 

donations.  Don’t forget to save your Boxtops during the summer.  For every 50 Box Tops sent 

in and neatly cut, you will earn one service hour.   

 

We hope you have noticed the new website. It should be easier to navigate and will be simpler 

for us to keep updated. The summer reading lists are currently posted there.   Supply lists will 

also be posted online. 

 

The school office will be open Mondays through Thursdays from 9:00 to 2:00.  During the week 

of June 25th in-house construction will impact computers and phones, however.  Many facility 

upgrades will be taking place this summer. We thank the Fathers’ Club and your generosity for 

enabling us to do the following: 



 Whiteboards installed in every classroom 

 New window shades in all rooms 

 Electrical upgrade 

 Installation of a new door on stairway B 

 New flooring in the PreK rooms and adjacent hall 

 Purchase of 2 more computer carts. 

 

A reminder to all that Flynn and O’Hara, our uniform company, has moved to North Plaza Mall.  

Also Van Dyke and Bacon, located in White Marsh, have samples of approved shoes. 

 

Throughout the summer we will periodically be sending out eblasts, again on Wednesdays, 

pertaining to upcoming events or information.  It will not be weekly, however.   

 

As we bid adieu for the summer, on behalf of the entire staff, I wish you and your family a 

restful, relaxing and blessed summer.  See you on Tuesday, September 4th!  

 

       God bless, 

 

       Debbie Glinowiecki 

 

 

 


